
 

 

 

The Center for the Promotion of Arts and Culture, Chiang Mai University Announcement 
The Lanna Traditional House Museum, CMU’s Temporary Closure 

----------------------------------------- 

In the light of growing concerns around a current wave of a pandemic of Corona virus (COVID–19) 

in Chiang Mai, the Center for the Promotion of Arts and Culture, Chiang Mai University would like to inform 

that the CMU Lanna Traditional House Museum will be temporarily closed during 9th -18th April 2021 and 

will be opened to the public when the situation improves. 

With your cooperation, we can ensure safety for all our staff and visitors. Thank you for your 

understanding. 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

(Assistant Professor Vilawan Svetsreni)) 
Director 

The Center for the Promotion of Arts and Culture,Chiang Mai University 

 9th April, 2021 


